
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR END JUNE 30, 2025 FINAL BUDGET ADOPTION 

BIG BEAR AREA REGIONAL WASTEWATER AGENCY 

 On Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., the Governing Board of the Big Bear Area Regional 
Wastewater Agency shall meet in the Board Room at 121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, California, for 
the purpose of the final adoption of the Fiscal Year 2025 Budget.  A copy of the Fiscal Year End June 30, 
2025 Budget is currently available for public inspection at 121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, California.    


